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Top DEP Stories 
 
Record Argus: DEP to conduct mosquito control operations in Erie Co. 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/dep-to-conduct-mosquito-control-operations-in-erie-co/ 
 
Titusville Herald: DEP to conduct mosquito control operations in Waterford (pg 1) 
http://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page eae19f1e-0e96-5852-92ee-cb27626d055c.html 
 
WICU-TV: Traps Set for Mosquitoes That Can Carry Rare Virus 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/41087443/traps-set-for-mosquitoes-that-can-carry-rare-virus 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Rare, deadly virus detected in 3 Pennsylvania counties 
https://cumberlink.com/live well in the cumberland valley/rare-deadly-virus-detected-in-
pennsylvania-counties/article bf7b200d-391a-58da-b045-02ea72b7f7ba.html 
 
Pa Environmental Digest Blog: DEP To Conduct Mosquito Spraying In Carbon, Erie Counties Sept. 24 To 
Combat Deadly Easter Equine Encephalitis; Monroe County Will Spray As Well 
https://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2019/09/dep-to-conduct-mosquito-spraying-in.html 
 
WJET-TV: Rare deadly virus EEE carried by mosquitoes confirmed in Erie County 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/rare-deadly-virus-eee-carried-by-mosquitoes-confirmed-
in-erie-county/ 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Pennsylvania DEP to investigate potential “toxic plume” in Sayre 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article 9d21f5c9-ee21-545d-8cd5-fd0d32f13555.html 
 
Pocono Record: Spraying begins for mosquito control 
https://www.poconorecord.com/news/20190923/spraying-begins-for-mosquito-control 
 
Mentions 
 
WJET-TV: Benedictines hold silent peace walk at Erie Coke 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/eries-community-outreach-program-moves-to-new-
neighborhood/ 
 
WICU-TV: Silent Peace Walk in Protest of Pollution 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/41088767/silent-peace-walk-in-protest-of-pollution 
 
Observer-Reporter: Marianna dam removal on hold, sediment testing completed 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/marianna-dam-removal-on-hold-sediment-testing-
completed/article 34dc31b2-de05-11e9-a452-6f234f6a726a.html 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Pa. receives “F” from environmental groups on spending of VW settlement money 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/pa-receives-f-from-environmental-groups-on-spending-of-
vw-settlement-money/Content?oid=15888411 
 



Lock Haven Express: Craft store owner takes mold issue to Commissioners 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2019/09/craft-store-owner-takes-mold-issue-to-
commissioners/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Letter: No need to drain Bernhart Lake 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/letter-no-need-to-drain-bernhart-lake 
 
Allegheny Voice: Ohio DNR Documents Show Radioactive Elements in Oil and Gas Brine 
https://alleghenyvoice.com/ohio-dnr-documents-show-radioactive-elements-in-oil-and-gas-brine/ 
 
Morning Call: Grim task of burying 4,000 hogs killed in Lynn Township fire begins 
https://www.mcall.com/news/breaking/mc-nws-lynn-township-hog-farm-burial-20190923-
4vmtclqnbnfctcopz7b3z2ygfi-story.html 
 
Air 
 
KDKA: W.Va Governor Adds Exclusions To Outdoor Burning Ban 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/09/24/w-va-burn-ban-exlcusions/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Beaver County Times: Second-hottest August ever: Scientists say last month was a scorcher, predict 
more record-breaking heat ahead 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190924/second-hottest-august-ever-scientists-say-last-month-
was-scorcher-predict-more-record-breaking-heat-ahead  
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: World leaders promise to do more at the U.N. climate summit after Greta 
Thunberg’s appeal 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/09/23/UN-climate-summit-Greta-Thunberg-
world-leaders-action-change/stories/201909230112 
 
Post-Gazette: Planet on fire 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2019/09/24/Planet-on-fire/stories/201909240056 
 
Post-Gazette: As the U.N. met, climate change activists shut down traffic across D.C. 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/09/23/climate-change-DC-activists-
Washington-shut-down-traffic-block-intersections/stories/201909230139 
 
Post-Gazette: Bill Peduto in NYC to represent U.S. mayors at U.N. climate summit 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/09/23/Pittsburgh-Bill-Peduto-US-mayors-UN-
climate-summit-United-Nations/stories/201909230076 
 
Reading Eagle: Coral die-off predicted as marine heat wave engulfs Hawaii 
https://www.readingeagle.com/ap/article/coral-die-off-predicted-as-marine-heat-wave-engulfs-hawaii 
 
PA Post: As U.N. meets for climate summit, former ambassador Nikki Haley says government should give 
more incentives for businesses ‘to do the right things’ 



https://papost.org/2019/09/24/as-u-n-meets-for-climate-summit-former-ambassador-nikki-haley-says-
government-should-give-more-incentives-for-businesses-to-do-the-right-things/ 
 
Morning Call: Global coalition of youth, including Lehigh student, declares climate “state of emergency” 
before the UN 
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-nws-global-youth-summit-climate-change-lehigh-20190923-
rv4zak6lcjelvifzd7dopybf5m-story.html 
 
Pennlive: Children are begging us to do something about climate change while there’s still time | 
PennLive Editorial 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2019/09/children-are-begging-us-to-do-something-about-climate-
change-while-theres-still-time-pennlive-editorial.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Erie Times: Presque Isle closed for herbicide spraying 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190924/presque-isle-closed-for-herbicide-spraying 
 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: Where have all the birds gone? 
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-where-have-all-the-birds-gone/  
 
The Almanac: Decline of bird species is reflected in Southwestern Pa. 
https://thealmanac.net/news/decline-of-bird-species-is-reflected-in-southwestern-
pa/article 30a885be-5950-5e27-9484-4ed9a3f33a23.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Bernville couple named Farmer of the Year by Berks County Conservation District 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/berks-county-conservation-district-names-bernville-
couple-farmer-of-the-year 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Local conservation projects granted up to $2,000 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/09/local-conservation-projects-granted-up-to-2000/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: The Susquehanna Greenway: The prime outdoor opportunity in your own 
backyard 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2019/09/the-susquehanna-greenway-the-prime-outdoor-
opportunity-in-your-own-backyard/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: Nittany Valley Environmental Coalition takes legal action to protect forest from 
development 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/article235380182.html  
 
Centre County Gazette: Coalition appeals Pine Hall development plan approval 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/coalition-appeals-pine-hall-development-plan-
approval,1481166/ 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Montour Preserve survival prospects looking brighter 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/092419/page/1/story/montour-preserve-survival-
prospects-looking-brighter 



 
Renovo Record: New paddling resource for the Susquehanna River 
http://therecord-online.com/site/archives/54393 
 
Pennlive: Pennsylvania’s hummingbirds have mostly left the state 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2019/09/pennsylvanias-hummingbirds-have-mostly-left-the-state.html 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
WJAC: Cambria County Redevelopment Authority hosting Act 152 seminar 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/cambria-county-redevelopment-authority-hosting-act-152-seminar 
 
Altoona Mirror: Act 152 seminar planned in Cambria 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/09/act-152-seminar-planned-in-cambria/ 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Fuel spill cleanup on Route 15 south in Union County 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/fuel-spill-cleanup-on-route-south-in-union-
county/article 96825318-de2a-11e9-972f-a7dfdf48ce0c.html 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Meadville Tribune: Meadville gas prices stay above state average 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/meadville-gas-prices-stay-above-state-
average/article bdcb1dd2-de3a-11e9-8d0d-93d92849fbdf.html 
 
Kittanning Paper: Gas Prices Take Another Jump 
http://www.kittanningpaper.com/2019/09/24/gas-prices-take-another-jump/78926 
 
Bradford Era: Gas Prices Jump 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/ 
 
WJET-TV: Western PA gas prices rise 13 cents following drone attacks in Saudi Arabia 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/western-pa-gas-prices-rise-13-cents-following-drone-
attacks-in-saudi-arabia/ 
  
WESA: GOP Members Begin Moving Priority, Pro-Natural Gas Package 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/gop-members-begin-moving-priority-pro-natural-gas-package 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Natural gas royalties projected to jump in Pennsylvania 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/09/23/natural-gas-royalties-projected-to-jump-in-
2018.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Western PA gas prices surge following Saudi Arabia attacks 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190923/western-pa-gas-prices-surge-following-saudi-arabia-
attacks 
 
Tribune-Review: Gas prices spike following attacks on Saudi Arabia 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/gas-prices-spike-following-attacks-on-saudi-arabia/ 



 
Post-Gazette: A battle over ethanol: Mandates in gasoline should not be raised 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2019/09/24/Ethanol-mandate-gasoline-oil-refineries-
Donald-Trump-energy/stories/201909200036 
 
Reading Eagle: Fritztown Road resident tells Spring Township that Sunoco damaged his property 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/fritztown-road-resident-tells-spring-township-that-
sunoco-damaged-his-property 
 
WKBN: A tour through Beaver County’s massive Shell Chemical plant 
https://www.wkbn.com/news/pennsylvania/a-tour-through-beaver-countys-massive-shell-chemical-
plant/ 
 
PFAS 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: National PFAS study will include Bucks, Montgomery, Gloucester County residents 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/pfas-health-study-blood-test-atsdr-pennsylvania-new-jersey-bucks-
montco-gloucester-20190923.html 
 
Pennsylvania Capital- Star: Feds: Bucks, Montgomery counties tapped for PFAS exposure study 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/featured/feds-bucks-montgomery-counties-chosen-for-pfas-
exposure-study/ 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: Officials update community on PFAS cleanup at Willow Grove bases 
https://www.theintell.com/news/20190921/officials-update-community-on-pfas-cleanup-at-willow-
grove-bases 
 
WHYY: Bucks, Montgomery counties will get $5 million to study health effects of PFAS 
https://whyy.org/articles/bucks-montgomery-counties-will-get-5-million-to-study-health-effects-of-
pfas/ 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Bucks, Montgomery County communities selected for PFAS health study 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20190923/bucks-montgomery-county-communities-
selected-for-pfas-health-study 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Pennlive: TMI up close in final hours (Video) 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DM6s Q1ju9k 
 
Scranton Times: Nukes crucial as TMI closes 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/nukes-crucial-as-tmi-closes-1.2536623 
 
Vector Management 
 
Radnor Patch: More West Nile-Carrying Mosquitoes Found In Delco 
https://patch.com/pennsylvania/radnor/more-west-nile-carrying-mosquitoes-found-delco 
 



WESA: After Reports Of Deadly Mosquito-Borne Virus In PA, Immunologist Says Not To Worry Too Much 
https://www.wesa.fm/post/after-reports-deadly-mosquito-borne-virus-pa-immunologist-says-not-
worry-too-much 
 
Morning Call: After alarming headlines, when will the menace of mosquitoes die down? NOAA’s fall 
outlook isn’t good news 
https://www.mcall.com/news/weather/mc-nws-noaa-fall-outlook-mosquito-season-possibly-extended-
20190924-nja5rsghnvcktnbsqobc7npx7y-story.html 
 
Pennlive: Has the spotted lanternfly crossed the Susquehanna River? 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2019/09/has-the-spotted-lanternfly-crossed-the-susquehanna-
river.html 
 
Waste 
 
WJAC: Landfill fire in Jackson Township, according to dispatch 
https://wjactv.com/news/local/landfill-fire-in-johnstown  
 
Tribune-Review: Help needed with annual Crick Falls Cleanup effort 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/help-needed-with-annual-crick-falls-cleanup-effort/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Pottstown first community in pilot project to collect and recycle thin plastic bags and 
food pouches 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/pottstown-first-community--in-pilot-project-to-collect-
and-recycle-thin-plastic-bags-and-food-pouches 
 
Times Leader: Your view: A simple solution to combat illegal dumping 
https://www.timesleader.com/opinion/letters/756651/your-view-a-simple-solution-to-combat-illegal-
dumping 
 
Water 
 
Bradford Era: Harmful algae blooms still present on Allegheny 
http://www.bradfordera.com/news/local/ 
 
Ridgway Record: 2 Highlands Twp. stream crossing projects approved (pg 1) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR-9-24-19.pdf 
 
My ChesCo: Otten and Muth Announce $32K Grant to Update Upper Uwchlan Township’s Sewage Plant 
https://mychesco.com/a/news/pennsylvania/otten-and-muth-announce-32k-grant-to-update-upper-
uwchlan-townships-sewage-plant/ 
 
Gettysburg Times: Moul vows to fight MS-4 
http://www.gettysburgtimes.com/news/local/article 25d814de-6d48-5ec1-bb2f-7a09d4f853c4.html 
 
KDKA: House Of Mother And Daughter Rescued From Carrick Flooding Condemned 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/09/23/carrick-east-agnew-avenue-house-condemned-water-
main-break/ 



 
Tribune-Review: Carrick residents worry that insurance won’t cover damages from water main break 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/carrick-residents-worry-that-insurance-wont-cover-
damages-from-water-main-break/ 
 
KDKA: Creek Dredging Expected To Cause Major Traffic Delays In Oakdale 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/09/23/robinson-run-creek-dredging-oakdale-traffic-delays/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Latrobe eyes addition of stormwater fee 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/latrobe-eyes-addition-of-stormwater-fee-in-january/ 
 
WTAE: State spends millions on new water treatment plant at state home slated to close in three years 
https://www.wtae.com/article/state-spends-millions-on-new-water-treatment-plant-at-state-home-
slated-to-close-in-three-years/29133167 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Officials inspecting repaired inflatable dam bag at Shikellamy State Park this week 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/officials-inspecting-repaired-inflatable-dam-bag-at-shikellamy-state-
park/article 392c9c42-de29-11e9-88e1-43b43be1a369.html 
 
Republican Herald: Water level lowered 6 feet for Tuscarora dam repair project 
https://www.republicanherald.com/news/water-level-lowered-6-feet-for-tuscarora-dam-repair-project-
1.2536478 
 
Pocono Record: Nonprofits get water quality grants 
https://www.poconorecord.com/news/20190922/nonprofits-get-water-quality-grants 
 
Morning Call: Proposed warehouse size reduced due to wetlands concerns in South Whitehall  
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/whitehall/mc-nws-south-whitehall-planners-20190920-
vjnvx5exdrdcpowiajmn7fit4a-story.html 
 
News Eagle: RR crossing, spillway repairs needed 
https://www.neagle.com/news/20190917/rr-crossing-spillway-repairs-needed 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Beaver County Times: Mount Airy mini-casino vote could come by November 
https://www.timesonline.com/news/20190923/mount-airy-mini-casino-vote-could-come-by-november 
 
Post-Gazette: Deed fee for demolitions? Some counties say yes, but Allegheny is leery 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2019/08/05/Demolition-blight-abandoned-houses-
Allegheny-county-Westmoreland-Cambria-Lawrence-Rich-Fitzgerald/stories/201908010142 
 
Post-Gazette: Commercial Street project slated to begin in November 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2019/09/24/Commercial-Street-project-slated-to-
begin-in-November/stories/201909230131 


